318 N.River Street
Calhoun, GA 30701
Telephone: (706) 624-1441
FAX (706) 624-1442

Environmental Health Services
Gordon County Health Department

February 20, 2007

Vijay Purugulla
117 River Park Crossing
Woodstock, GA 30188

RE: Talking Rock Creek Properties #13
Dear Mr. Purugulla:

The Gordon County Environmental Health Office has reviewed the soil test that you
submitted to our office for review. The area classified as Junaluska soils (test pits 1,
2, 3 and 4) will be the area best suited for a conventional septic tank system. This is
the area on top of the ridge, therefore your home needs to be situated so this area can
be used for drainfield. If an area other than the front, near the cul de sac, is used for
house placement, a sewage rated effluent pump may be needed to access the
drainfield up slope.

The rules and regulations for septic tank systems, Chapter 290-5-26, states, “Slopes
of more than 25 percent shall be considered unsuitable unless the application for the
construction permit includes the results of a special investigation by a soil classifier
which demonstrates that the slope limitation can be overcome by design or site
modifications.” This would pertain to the Tsali soils, 20% - 40% slope.

Please bring the original stamped copy of the soil test at time of application.

If you have any questions please call me at (706) 624-1440.

Sincerely,

Christy Blair

Environmental Health County Manager
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